
 
 

 

London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
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london-fire.gov.uk 

 

Freedom of Information request reference number: FOIA4192.1  

Date of response: 14 February 2019 
 
Request and Response: 

I would like to know how many BA emergencies there have been since 1st Jan 2015 to 31st December 2018. 
Please include: date/time, property subtype, reason for BA emergency, outcome, number of pumps, 
location of incident, basic incident details. 
 
Thank you for your request, dated 17 January 2019 regarding BA emergencies. 
 
In response, the LFB do not record “BA Emergency” as a category of data. In such circumstances it is most 
likely that we would report a “Firefighter Emergency” for which we have a set procedure. We have searched 
our records and I can confirm there have been no incidents between 1 January 2015 and 31 December 2018 
when a firefighter emergency has been declared. 
 
I’m sorry I could not be of more assistance on this matter. Should you have any further questions do let me 
know. 
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